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I support complete transparency as a minimum standard for the management of funds raised after 
they have been raised. 
Complete transparency to include a specific audited report on the management and use of such 
funds, to ensure they are used as intended in the fund-raising campaign. 
 
Kind Regards 
Kim 
 
 
Kim Russell-Cooper  
General Manager 
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